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3MTM ScottTM Vibralert End-of-Service-Time-Indicator (EoSTI) contained in E-Z Flo+ Mask-Mounted Regulators (MMR)

Manufacturing Dates: January 26-29, 2024

3M Scott Fire & Safety has been made aware of an E-Z Flo+ MMR having shipped from our factory with a Vibralert EoSTI 
that failed to function adequately upon initial inspection. The root cause of this failure has been determined, and corrective 
actions have been undertaken to ensure all shipments after the date range function as designed and approved. There have 
been no reports of injuries or accidents associated with this notice.

Instructions for Users

If a 3M Scott respirator or spare parts whose MMR serial number falls within the manufacture/shipment date range of this 
Notice, you will be contacted by an authorized 3M Scott Authorized Service Center (ASC) or distributor. We have 
identified specific components and have asked your ASC to notify you to have an inspection performed on your Self-
Contained Breathing Apparatus. If you are contacted, please stop use of the identified MMR immediately. If you are not 
contacted by a 3M Scott ASC or distributor and have questions about this notice, you may contact our Technical Support 
group at 1-800-247-7257.

Instructions for Distributors

Upon receipt of this Notice, you will already have received a listing of serial numbers and orders impacted by this Notice, 
along with instructions on inspection and repair/replacement of affected components. If you have not received a listing, 
this Notice does not apply to orders we have shipped to you or to your customers. If you still have questions regarding 
this Notice, please contact 3M Scott Technical Support. Please immediately forward this Notice to any of your customers 
who have purchased affected products from you and provide any assistance requested by your customers to complete the 
process.

If you have any questions or for more information, please contact your local 3M representative or 3M Scott 
Technical Support.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. If you have any additional questions about this Notice please contact your 3M 
Scott Authorized Service Center, or 3M Scott Technical Support so that a service professional can assist you in completion 
of the Notice. 3M Scott Technical Support can be contacted at 1-800-247-7257, or scotttechsupport@3m.com, or 
through the web at www.3M.com/ScottFire. 

Stop Use and Action Notification
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Apri l  2024 

Immediate Action Required 

3M Personal Safety Division is issuing a “Stop Use and Action” for the 3M™ Scott™ E-Z Flo+ MMR manufactured 
between January 26-29, 2024.  3M™ Scott™ E-Z Flo+ MMR are safe to use once the instructions in this notice 
are carried out. 

1-800-247-7257 
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In United States of America or Canada 
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